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PO BOX 1018 SISTERS, OR 97759

                                                                                                                               
541 549 0121 

(e) info@sistersrodeo.com                                     
                                                                                         

(w) www.sistersrodeo.com

(A Nonprofit Organization)

Mark Griffin-Director’s Bio
I was born and raised in Portland, Oregon, where I spent 32 years before taking a leap of faith and relocating to Washington for an opportunity as a Mortgage Advisor. During my 22 years in Washington, I met my incredible wife, Jaimie, and together we built a wonderful life and family with our two beautiful daughters, Addison and Taylor.

When we moved to Sisters, we knew we wanted to be an active part of our community. We joined the Sisters Rodeo Association (SRA) and have never looked back. The relationships we’ve built and the people we’ve met through the SRA have enriched our lives, and we feel truly fortunate to have made the decision to get involved.

One of the things we enjoy most is showing up for the volunteer work parties. Over the years, we’ve contributed in many ways—running irrigation, pressure washing the grandstands, clearing trees, building RV pads, painting, constructing block walls, and gardening, just to name a few. We take great pride in the fact that we all come together to get the job done. There’s nothing quite like seeing our combined efforts pay off as we prepare the rodeo grounds to exceed expectations year after year. And it’s even more rewarding when we gather to celebrate over good food, great company, and perhaps a couple of cold ones.

My background in finance has given me a unique perspective, and I’m committed to using that expertise to help ensure the financial health and longevity of our rodeo. It’s crucial that we continue to invest in our infrastructure and secure the foundation for future growth and success—because if we build it, they will come.

Watching my daughters contribute and take pride in the work we do as a family has also made me think about the next generation of rodeo supporters. My vision for the future is to connect our youth to the rich history of this rodeo and inspire them to carry forward the traditions that have made the Sisters Rodeo “The Biggest Little Show in the World” for the past 84 years.
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